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  “Chirp & Squawk” 
April 2020 Newsletter 

Next Club Night: Wednesday 14th April 
7.30pm-9.00pm  

Our New Location : Kapiti Impact Hub 
6 Tongariro Street, Paraparaumu 5032 

 
 

General Meeting 
A cup of tea or coffee and a social chat 

In the new normal. 
Stay safe! 

 

Other club events coming up:- Non. 

 

Bulk Seed order : - Is in in July 

 
President’s Squawk: 
Hi all.  
 
The seed order went off well. Thanks to Bill.  
 
Don has set up the joint electronic authorization of payments system with the ANZ (our existing bank). It 
took him a few trips to the bank to get it working. Now we have done two payments, the hall rental and 
the Top Flight bill. Both went well. For your information Don sets up a payment on his end and lets me 
know by ether text or email and then I go into the account and authorize the payment. Then thanks to the 
modern world the payment happens. It needs both of us to do our bit for this to happen so it has good 
safe guard for the club. All I can do is look at past transactions and authorize current ones. Which is a 
good thing. 
 
See you at the meeting. 
 

For Sale / Wanted: 
Nothing to report 
 
Wanted to Buy: 
Nothing New. 
 

~~      Have a good month.     ~~ 


